FILED 6/1/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 04015-2018
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 9:30 AM
To: Sakina Deas

Cc: Hong Wang

Subject: RE:

Good Morning
Per your request DN 02302-2018 was removed from Docket 20180000-OT and placed into Docket 20180108-TX.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: Sakina Deas

Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 9:20 AM
To: Nickalus Holmes

Cc: Hong Wang

Subject:

Hi Nickalus,
| would like to have Document No. 02302-2018 moved to 20180108-TX. Thank you.

Sakina Deas

Florida Public Service Commission

Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6504

sdeas@psc.state.fl.us






